
Honouring Our Veterans

We are collecting:
- Names, Birth dates and Service details

- Honorable mentions and achievements
- Heartwarming memories, mementos, or 

photographs

This information will be cherished and included in 
our Remembrance Day Ceremony in November.

Tea, coffee, and dessert provided

The Lands and Resources Department invites 
community members to an informal gathering 

to share the stories of your loved ones who 
served in the military.

Location: Chief and Council Chambers
Date: Monday, September 22 @ 6:30PM

Contact: Communications Dept.
Phone: 705-377-5362 ext. 1239

Email: communications@mchigeeng.ca

If you are unable to attend 
the gathering, please visit 

the MFN Website to 
complete our survey.


